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TruScreen Group Limited (ASX: TRU) – Trading Halt 
Trading in the securities of TruScreen Group Limited (‘TRU’) will be halted at the request of TRU, pending the 
release of an announcement by TRU.  

Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the earlier of:  

• the commencement of normal trading on Friday, 4 July 2025; or 

• the release of the announcement to the market. 

TRU’s request for a trading halt is attached below for the information of the market. 

 

Issued by 

ASX Compliance 
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To: ASX Compliance Pty Limited 
20 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
TradinghaltsNZ.asx.com.au 
TradingHaltsNZ@asx.com.au 

NZ RegCo 
11 Cable St 
Wellington 
New Zealand 
issuer@nzregco.com 
 
 

Request for trading halt: TruScreen Group Limited (NZX: TRU, ASX: TRU) 

1. TruScreen Group Limited (“TruScreen”) requests a trading halt to be applied to its ordinary shares quoted on ASX 
(“Securities”) under ASX Listing Rule 17.1 and Listing Rule 1.15.5 and set out below details of the request as per 
the rules of the ASX. 

2. Under ASX Listing Rule 1.15.5 an entity admitted as an ASX Foreign Exempt Listing must immediately request a 
trading halt of its Securities if the trading of those Securities are halted on its overseas home exchange. 

3. NZ RegCo has exercised its discretion under NZX Listing Rule 9.9.3, and applied a trading halt to ordinary shares 
of TruScreen Group Limited (“TRU”). Trading in TRU ordinary shares was halted at 10:01am today, Wednesday, 2 
July 2025. 

- NZ RegCo has applied a trading halt while it engages with TRU on the capital raise that was first announced 
on 29 May 2025. 

- The trading halt will remain in place until the earlier of: 
 

a) an announcement from TRU in relation to its capital raise; and 

b) market open on Friday, 4 July 2025.  

4. The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted, nor is it aware of any other 
information available at this stage that is necessary to inform the market about the Trading Halt. 

5. Please contact TruScreen if you require further information in relation to the above. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Guy Robertson  
Chief Financial Officer  
guyrobertson@truscreen.com 
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